
January 31, 2020 

Okaya & Co., Ltd. 

 

Donations for Australian Forest Fire Damage 

 

The Australian forest fires, which have been occurring frequently since September 2019, 

are vast, widespread, and long-lasting, with many people deceased and severe damage to 

wildlife and plants. Along with our group company, Okaya & Co., Ltd. will contribute a total 

of approximately 1 million Japanese yen to victims affected by the disaster in early 

February. 

 

We sincerely express our heartfelt sympathy to everyone in the disaster area and wish 

them a quick recovery as soon as possible.  

 

 

  

1. Contributing companies: Okaya & Co., Ltd. 

Okaya Australia Pty. Ltd. 

2. Donations 

 (1) Amount:  Approx. 1 million Japanese yen in total 

 (2) Recipients: Australian Red Cross 

WIRES (NSW Wildlife Information,  

Rescue and Education Service Inc.) 

 


